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Editorial 
It is a pleasure for me to announce two significant developments in the continuing 
success of the Journal of Applied Electrochemistry. Firstly, as from this issue the 
Journal will be published monthly. This reflects the increased flow of high quality 
papers into the Journal and will help to desseminate the information more quickly. 
We hope you will appreciate your twelve issues. 

Also, I am delighted to announce the appointment of a North American Regional 
Editor to whom North American authors may now send their manuscripts. I should 
like to take this opportunity to welcome Bob Savinell, Case Western Reserve 
University, and to thank him for taking on this helpful editorial responsibility. 

May I also thank all supporters of this Journal, authors, referees and readers, who 
continue to contribute to its health and success. Thank you all. I look forward to a 
continued input of high quality manuscripts in the future and I am always pleased to 
receive comments on the Journal and its policies. 

Very best wishes for 1991. 

Tony Wragg 
Exeter, December 1990. 


